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4/2 split open floor plan, 3 car garage. Building
custom quality homes at affordable prices since 1971.
Some of our standard features include mildew
resistant paint (inside /out), 10’ ceilings, 8’ doors, 18"
tiles floors throughout, hurricane impact windows
and exterior doors, wood cabinets with granite
counters, smart home wiring and a 4 year extended
warranty. Connected Smart Home Automation Suite
included: Ring Video Doorbell, Smart Lighting,
ecobee4 Smart Thermostat, Smart Smoke/Carbon
Monoxide, Smart Door Locks, Advanced Garage Door
Openers Weather-Sensing Irrigation Systems,
Amazon’s Cloud-Based Voice Service Echo Dot & 4
High-Speed USB Charging Ports. We strive for more
sustainable, healthier and energy-efficient methods
to create the place you would be proud to call home.
Our customers are looking to create a home, that is
warm and inviting, a place to live and entertain.
Partner with us, we’ll walk you through our no-stress
process. Choose one of our floor plans or we’ll help
you design the home you really want.
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